MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library

http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib



Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied (searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)

This document is from the files of the Office of the Maine Attorney General as transferred to the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library on January 19, 2022

January 16, 1970

Mr. Russell Cotnoir Kents Hill Maine

Dear Sir:

You called me January 14 asking if an instructor, teacher or professor, as the case might be, employed by the University of Maine could be a member of the Legislature.

7/24/67

Attached herewith is a copy of a memo from one of our Assistants to the Attorney General which states that a member of the administrative staff of the University of Maine could not be a member of the Legislature.

I am of the opinion that the reasoning which is used in this memorandum would apply to a person who is regularly employed as an instructor, teacher or professor by the University of Maine. You would, therefore, not be eligible to be a member of the State Legislature.

Very truly yours,

George C. West Deputy Attorney General

GCW:H Enclosure